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My name is Lukas. I work as a caregiver for adults with disabilities, and many of my 

clients rely on vote by mail to make their voices heard. As an already vulnerable 

population, folks with disabilities face many obstacles when voting in person. Many of 

my clients rely on caregivers for transportation, communication, or other daily living 

needs. Voting by mail is often the most accessible way for them to exercise their 

rights as American citizens. I myself have also voted by mail in nearly every election, 

local and federal. If we remove the option to vote by mail it will cut off accessibility to 

the ballots for many people who already struggle to have their voices heard in this 

country. I urge you to do the right thing and do NOT let this bill pass.  


